Narch 26, 19546

Dre Ve Dliuocml. Sre
Courtland, Lansas '

- Dear Dr., NoComas:

Thank you very much for your congratulations
on our team record of this year, We are very proud
of the boys, even though they lost to the Oklahoma

Aggies in the District 5 Play-0ff,

G I have turned over your letter concerning
Harvey Pounds and the Stokes boy to Mr, Quigley for
his actions I am in hopes that he will see that the
boys are contacteds, I have been away from my office
so much of the time in the past month that I am not
familiar with all that has been done in the way of
contacting these fellowe in the rezional and state
play-offs, However, I do know that there were Kansas
representatives at all of the tournaments.

. I shall look into ‘this matter as soon as time
permits,

Thank you very much for your information and
interest in Kansas University. '

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education,
Varsity Besketball Coach,




